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Service Announcement 
  

Chestnut Hill Developments Recreation Complex  
Purpose: Roof Replacement at Chestnut Hill Developments Recreation Complex 

Duration: Friday, August 15 to Friday, October 10, 2025 
  

Beginning Friday, August 15 through Friday, October 10, 2025, portions of the roof at the Chestnut Hill 
Developments Recreation Complex are being replaced.  

Impacts to Service Delivery – the south parking lot will be closed for patrons and staff and reserved for 
Construction use only. Patrons are encouraged to use the north parking lot. 

All City programs, services and permit rentals at CHDRC will remain open during the construction 
period. Short term localized closures of specific areas may be required during the work and will be 
accompanied by additional advanced notice. Updated construction signage will be posted in the facility 
throughout the construction period to ensure patrons are aware of service impacts. 
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For information on fitness and sport services please contact: 

Lauren Cheddie, Supervisor, Fitness & Sport Services 
Community Services Department 
Work: 905.420.4660 ext. 3232 
Email: lcheddie@pickering.ca 

For information on facility bookings please contact: 

Suzanne Moore, Supervisor, Community Services Administration 
Community Services Department 
Work: 905.420.4660 ext. 3228 
Email: smoore@pickering.ca 

For additional information please contact:  

Arisa Marangos, Coordinator, Facilities Capital Projects   
Community Services Department 
Work: 905.420.4660 ext. 5237 
amarangos@pickering.ca  
 
Service Disruption Line: 1.866.278.9993 


